
From: David Powell 
Sent: Wednesday, 1 April 2015 2:14 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Consultation - Cosmetic Medical Procedures 
 
I have been providing cosmetic medical procedures for over 15 years now. 
 
There are now numerous 'non doctors’ providing substandard treatments and I feel that this is the real 
issue. 
 
Are you really caring for the Australian population if you do not regulate and enforce those who are 
legally able to provide injectable S3 and S4 medications?  
 
Medical practitioners are well trained and have high patient care standards. A beauty therapist with a 
syringe in one hand knows little of patient care in my humble opinion. 
 
Regards, 
 
Dr. David Powell 
 
 


